WEEK ENDING 15TH SEPTEMBER

What a busy week we have had! Year six have been appointing children into some of our 'job' roles. The responsibility that these bring is a great stepping stone and something which the children enjoy being part of. I have recruited three roving reporters to make sure that nothing is missed from our newsletters and you are kept up to date.

This week in school

Year 4 have visited the allotment this week and came back to school with over flowing baskets of produce, well done for all of your hard work over the past months. Year 2 have been investigating the deep dark woods during English and really enjoyed some drama hot seating as the mouse. Year 6 have been challenging themselves during a cross country run with many of them managing to run over a mile.

PTA AGM

The PTA would like to invite you to attend the AGM at 3.30pm on Friday 22nd September. The AGM will look at the events from the past year and plan new events for the upcoming academic year. Everyone is welcome and some new members would be greatly appreciated. The PTA want to build on successful events such as the Summer fair to help raise funds to support the school.

Family Liaison Officer

Mrs King would like me to remind parents that she is available to talk to at the gates every morning, she is more than happy to pass on messages to teachers or deal with any issues that need resolving.

Digital Leaders

After a very successful year our digital leaders are now looking to recruit some new members to the team. The year 5 children have been applying for the posts and an announcement of who has been successful will follow soon.

School Ambassadors

This year we are again going be appointing School Ambassadors who will represent the school at different events across our Trust. The children in year 6 have the opportunity to apply for the posts by writing a letter to me and I look forward to reading these next week.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Mr Sanderson

Upcoming Events

PTA AGM -Friday 22nd September 3.30pm

KS2 School Sleep over -Friday 20th October

Parents Evening Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th November



Preston Primary School Laurel Road Eaglescliffe TS16 0BE 01642784735 We're on the Web!
See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk